
 

 

 

Our Reference: KH/GHR 
 

2nd July 2019 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Change of INSET and Bank Holiday Dates (2019/20) 
 
I am writing to inform you that the INSET day planned for Friday 14th February 2020 is to be changed 
to Friday 26th June 2020.  This will make the full INSET schedule for 2019/2020 as follows: 
 

 Monday 2nd September 2019 

 Tuesday 3rd September 2019 

 Friday 25th October 2019 

 Friday 26th June 2020 

 Monday 20th July 2020 
 
I hope this change does not cause you any inconvenience.  
 
Please note that there is also an INSET day on Monday 22nd July 2019 and school will close on Friday 
19th July 2019 at 13.00pm for the summer holidays.  Students are not required to come into school 
on any of these INSET days.   
 
In addition, you may be aware that the May Day Bank Holiday next year has been changed to 
coincide with the 75th anniversary of VE Day.  The Bank Holiday has been changed from Monday 4th 
May to Friday 8th May 2020. 
 
All the above dates will be available on our website www.brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Keith Hirst 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk/

